sermon notes

june 7, <u>2015</u>

"Renewal 2015 - Forward by Pastor Scott Yoder"





Welcome...

We are glad you are with us! There is a blue connection card in the seat pocket in front of you. Please fill it out and return it to the cardholder or place it in the box on the back table.

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit.

Thank you!

connect with us...

Crossroads Church 1650 N. Oak Dr. Plymouth, IN 46563

P 574.935.3833

F 574.935.4584

cross road sefc.com



june 7, 2015

sundays at 8:15, 9:45, 11:15 am

"Love, Connect, and Serve on the Journey with Christ"



sunday morning nursery schedule

<u>Babies</u> - 1st svc: Megan Mitterling & Karen Markley

2nd svc: Kassie Siple & Abby Krynock

<u>Toddlers</u> - 1st svc: Allison Stone, Marc & Emma Rader

2nd svc: Sally Frick, Caleb Stillson & Brenda Gill

3rd <u>Service</u> - Ally Fishbaugh & Ashleigh Hanby The nursery schedule for each month can be found at the nursery bulletin board.

ACCESS Ministry

Special Buddies: Josh & Gwen Tech Services: Josh Eberly

DURING OUR SERVICES Hearing assist units are available at the Welcome Kiosk. Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.

LOOKING FOR MORE INFORMATION? We have several different ways for you to learn more about Crossroads announcements, events, and the Crossroads family:

- Sign up for Pastor Scott's weekly "Journal on the Journey" e-mail. A CCO account is required. Sign up for one on your blue connection card.
- Check out our website at crossroadsefc.com

Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the Worship Center use the west door.

faith community nursing (fcn) moment...

Hypertension – did you know that 1 in every 3 adults in the U.S. has high blood pressure – and only about half of those people have their blood pressure under control? High blood pressure increases your risk for dangerous health conditions, including heart attack, stroke, kidney disease and chronic heart failure. Educating yourself about high blood pressure (hypertension) and having it checked periodically is very important. Crossroads Faith Community Nursing will be offering blood pressure checks this summer right here at Crossroads. Come and see us the second Sunday of every month this summer (June through September) to get your blood pressure checked and learn about ways you can stay healthy. Your first opportunity is next Sunday, June 14th! Stop by and get your blood pressure checked!

All lyrics are presented under compliance with Christian Copyright License ID #927089; Worship services today will be videotaped and posted online for viewing. By entering the worship center, you grant Crossroads Church permission to utilize your appearance, image, voice and likeness in recordings of the service in which you are participating.

announcements

- Let's fight hunger here in Marshall County... The Marshall County Neighborhood Center Food Pantry is collecting the following items for the month of June: juice / drinks. Drop off your donations at the Fight Hunger display in the foyer.
- A BIG welcome to the SpringHill Day Camp Staff! Camp begins tomorrow! We have over 80 kids signed up to participate in this week long, high energy, day camp! We're so excited to see what God will do in the lives of our campers and the SpringHill staff!! Please be in prayer this week for them!
- Service Opportunity: We still need some help with meals for SpringHill. Please talk with Cass Artim if you are interested in seeing how you can help out! She can be reached at (574) 850-8209.

renewal 2015 - resources...

- The Renewal 2015 Guides and the <u>Knowledge of the Holy</u> books are available for pick up. There are only a few books left, get them today. The renewal guides will be available over the entire season of renewal.
- There is a new bookshelf by the Information/Welcome Kiosk with recommended reading resources to enrich your personal Renewal 2015. The books on the shelves are for display purposes. There is a book summary sheet available to take as you prayerfully consider which resource(s) God is leading you to use during this time of renewal. These books can be purchased in various formats from Amazon or Christian Book Distributors (cbd.com). If you have any questions, please contact the church office.

renewal news

It's coming! Our first <u>Prayer Encounter</u> of the summer will be here soon. This all-church event will take place on Wednesday, June 17th. Each family will receive a box filled with activities and prayer prompts. You will take your box, along with a blanket or chairs and find a place in your community to do the activities. There is no specific start and stop time but we would like to have everyone participating at some point on that day. We will be handing out boxes next Sunday, June 14th during all three services and also on June 17th from 5-6 p.m. *The next two Prayer Encounters will be held on July 22nd and August 12th.

Plan to participate in our upcoming <u>Prayer Blitz!</u> This all-church event will be held on Saturday, June 20th from 3:00 pm - 5:00 pm. These are opportunities to pray for and reach out to our communities that will give time for us to speak of the awesome God we serve. We'll begin by gathering at the church campus for some time of prayer for our communities and then we'll go out and ask people how we can pray for them. In doing so, we want to demonstrate the love of Christ and give opportunity to speak of His greatness. More specifically, the greatness of sending His Son, Jesus, to be our Savior. *The next two Prayer Blitzes will be held on July 29th and August 19th.